CLUB DE RECREIO

Dear Members,

CdeR/KCC Reciprocal arrangement by

I’m sure quite a number of you have made use of the arrangement for dining at KCC since its inception
on 1st July, about a month ago.

There’s been some confusion as to the procedures adopted. Let me clarify what the agreement says as far
as use of dining at KCC by CdeR members:

1. Bookings by CdeR members for dining at KCC’s Boundary Cafe **must be made via CdeR Office
and not directly to KCC. **KCC will not accept any bookings directly from CdeR members. Our office
will advise you once your booking is confirmed.

2. A limit of 10 CdeR dining patrons are allowed each day. A CdeR member is allowed a maximum of 5
guests for dining. For example, if the first booking for the day is for 1 member and 5 guests, then the
remaining bookings allow 4 more CdeR patrons. It could be a combination of 1 member plus 3 guests or
2 members plus 2 guests or 3 members plus 1 guest or all 4 members. In any case, the numbers and
combinations should not exceed a total of 10.

3. Actual reservation of a table is not allowed since it applies to KCC members as well. Hence, we have
to abide by a walk-in policy. Since Mondays to Thursdays are off-peak days and due to the large seating
area for dining, tables should be available.

4. This is a restricted reciprocal agreement in exchange for restricted use of our tennis courts, where off-
peak periods are on offer with as little inconvenience to members of both clubs. It is a way to promote a
closer relationship between our 2 Clubs considering our proximity to each other.

5. Please do not confuse this with the full reciprocal agreements we have with Club Lusitano and
Victoria Recreation Club which have been going on for quite a number of years.

I trust you will co-operate with the procedures for use of the dining facilities at KCC as their members
have to co-operate with procedures for booking tennis courts at CdeR.

This is not a permanent agreement and will be reviewed annually.

Meanwhile, | hope you can continue to enjoy the dining at KCC by adhering to the procedures in place.
I’'m sure that most of you will have a chance to dine there if you wish, if not today, tomorrow or next
week.

Tony Abraham
President
Club de Recreio

9 August 2022



